March 11th, 2007
Hi
Not much to write about. In reading through the letter of about the same date last year, I saw that it is about a year since I had my first biopsies. I also go tomorrow to have another small biopsy on a suspicious patch on my nose.

Most of the diary entries this past week are related to exercise. Last Monday, I had a good gym session. I did skipping for 40 minutes and Tuesday 35 minutes all non-stop! For the whole week, I did a total of 2 hr 10 min of skipping, which is an average of 26 min per day. 

Yesterday, as I was feeling better, I decided to go for a longer run. Ran from Tao Po up to Lead Mine Pass then up Tai Mo Shan, down to Tai Lam Chung and on to the tunnel bus. It took 3 hr 35 min it was 11 min slower than last year, which was the fastest time for this route. However, it was still not the slowest time so I was quite satisfied. Interestingly, the uphill parts, which in the past have been very difficult, were not too bad. I put this down to the skipping.

To get to Tai Po for the run, I had first to take the bus to Sheung Shui. Turned out to be rather a dramatic ride! On the highway, the driver detected a minor traffic jam so he decided to divert so left the highway and down to Yuen Long. Then we discovered that he did not know where to go and so we went on a grand tour around Yuen Long and at one point nearly got back to Tin Shui Wai! It was only when a passenger intervened and guided the driver that we got back in the right direction. The passengers were none too happy with the tour!
Nadine, nice to get your postcard. Good too to know that you are enjoying the work. 
That’s about it for now. 
Cheers.
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